From: james ingram F
Sent: 14 November :

To: Planning

Subject: Re Application Ref. 6/2016/2098/FULL

Re the above referenced application for yet another Retrospective Planning App.

for a large amount of garages and outbuilding when they have already built at least

5 OTHER garages to store cars and a tractor and other related maintenance materials
which they have already got retrospective planning for on the other side of the building
On top of which they have a large flat!!! which was not in the original plans.

These garages and tractor store do not relate to the barn on the other side of the road
adjoining the stables, for which they have just applied for Retrospective Planning

We wish to object yet again to yet another development on this Green belt site.

The proprioters are indeed Developers and obviously know the law on planning very well,
however it is disheartening when buildings are being repeatedly built without permission
and then Retrospective Planning applied for (and repeatedly granted). If this is going to
now be the case for the future of this little Green Belt rural village then surely it is setting
a president for everyone to just build away and maybe ask later.

Yours faithfully
Sarah and James Ingram





